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A BIG welcome back to returning 

and new students to MSDC! We 

hope everyone had a great 

summer and we are excited to get 

the new school year started! Most 

of your little ones are starting new 

classrooms this September, and 

we hope the transition is a smooth 

one. There may be some tears 

(maybe more from you than your 

little ones, and that is ok), but 

trust that our teachers will do their 

best to acclimate their new 

students to their new 

environments, and keep 

communication open with your 

childôs teacher, and everyone will 

have a great new school year!  

MSDC would also like to provide 

you with a brief overview of our 

curriculum and resources we offer. 

Soon we will introduce you to the 

Virginia Quality Standards (see 

back of calendar) to better 

improve the quality of care we 

provide for your children.  

The children have enjoyed another 

summer, and we kept them 

learning through the fun, enriched 

summer program themes. Now the 

teachers are back to using the 

WEE-Learn curriculum. We at 

MSDC believe that children learn 

best under the age of 5 when they 

learn through play. Through play 

children can develop social and 

cognitive skills, mature 

emotionally, and gain the self-

confidence required to engage in 

new experiences and 

environments. The WEE-Learn 

curriculum is a comprehensive 

curriculum plan that contains 

ample teaching suggestions for 

using books, music, nature, and 

toys to illustrate Christian 

fundamentals. Age-appropriate 

learning activities are designed to 

lay a foundation for understanding 

God, Jesus, Bible, church, self, 

family, others, and the natural 

world. This guide includes learning 

centers, group activities as well as 

activities for pre-reading, pre-

writing, phonics, and number 

skills. Look at your childôs lesson 

plans that go out in the cubbies, 

and on the class bulletin boards, 

to see what your child will learn 

each week! 

It is time again for ASQ 

screenings. The Ages & Stages 

Questionnaires (ASQ) provides 

reliable, accurate developmental 

and social-emotional screening for 

children between birth and age 6. 



 

Drawing on parentsô expert 

knowledge, the ASQ is specifically 

designed to pinpoint 

developmental progress and catch 

delays in young childrenðpaving 

the way for meaningful next steps 

in learning, intervention, or 

monitoring. This screening is done 

every six months, and for new 

students each fall. Please be on 

the lookout in your cubbies for 

permission forms and 

questionnaires for your first or 

updated screenings.  

MSDC is dedicated to providing 

the best care possible for your 

little ones and that means 

providing quality care. Virginia 

Quality is the stateôs voluntary 

Quality Rating and Improvement 

System. Quality Rating and 

Improvement Systems are a 

proven method to improve the 

quality of child care and early 

learning programs. Virginia 

Quality awards quality levels to 

child care and preschool programs 

based on four quality standards 

and best practices: 

1. The education and 

qualifications of the staff 

2. The curriculum or intentional 

teaching approach the 

program uses to guide 

childrenôs learning 

 

3. The learning environment 

4. Teacher-child interactions 

Virginia Quality goes above and 

beyond state licensing standards, 

and with hard work and training, 

we hope to provide the best 

quality child care in Suffolk!  

Speaking of best practiceséwe 

have partnered with Cintas, and 

added hand sanitizer units outside 

of every classroom door! It is not 

a substitute for hand washing, but 

we also understand the rush of 

pickup and drop off. Please take 

advantage of this as flu season is 

approaching. The sanitizer is 

mounted up and out of the reach 

of children and should be used 

under adult supervision. 

Julia Farmer 
Assistant Director 

Dear Families: 

Welcome to Main Street Day Care & Preschool! This year we are becoming Stars and we are 

truly excited about our staff shining bright in their quality of training and positive 

environments. Our young learners are going to be shining brightly in the classrooms. It will 

be a year of magical wonder and amazing growth for our little stars. 

I am looking forward to working with the staff and families as we teach them to reach for 

the stars. 

I believe that communication is the key to your childôs success and the centers success. 

Please feel free to schedule a visit, or drop in if need be, to talk about your childôs progress. 

Thank you for allowing us to care for your child. 

Sincerely, 

Janis Green, Director 

Janis Greene 

DIRECTOR 



 

FACILITY UPDATE: 

THE INNER 

WORKINGS OF 

MSDC  

As stated earlier, MSDC has 

partnered with Cintas. In recent 

weeks not only have they installed 

hand sanitizer units, they have 

also installed new soap, paper 

towel, and toilet paper dispensers 

in the classrooms and restrooms. 

Cintas will now come by weekly to 

check these units for maintenance 

and refills. A new wall mounted 

unit in our custodianôs closet now 

dispenses our multipurpose 

cleaner, disinfectant, sanitizer, 

and floor cleaners. This new unit 

will save our teachers and night 

custodian time because it is 

already connected to the sink as 

well, so the cleaning solution will 

be diluted to licensing 

specifications when it is dispensed 

into the bottles. No more pouring 

or funneling a cleaning solution 

from a gallon jug, and measuring 

to make sure the water to 

cleaning product ratio is correct! It 

is already done for them! All of 

the products are eco-friendly as 

well. 

MSDC would also like to thank all 

of our teachers for pitching in and 

helping out with extra cleaning 

when our night custodian Mr. 

Rufus was out. Mr. Rufus took a 

fall recently and hurt his arm. Our 

staff rolled up their sleeves, got 

out the mops, took out the trash, 

cleaned the bathrooms, and went 

above and beyond their normal 

job duties to make sure MSDC 

was clean for your children. We 

have a greater appreciation for all 

that Mr. Rufus does for us and we 

thank him for all his years of 

excellent service! 

TEACHER 

WORKDAYS 9/ 1 & 2  

On the first and second of 

September MSDC will be closed 

for teacher workdays. Our staff 

will use this time for training 

hours that will go towards state 

licensing requirements. Some of 

the trainings held will be on 

preparing our staff on moving 

forward in the Virginia Quality 

Program to better improve the 

quality of care we provide for your 

children. 

NEW CLASSES TO 

BEGIN 9/6  

Please be on the lookout in your 

childôs cubbies, or via email for 

welcome letters from your childôs 

new teacher as it will be time for 

many children to be starting new 

classes on Tuesday, September 6. 

GRANDPARENTS 

DAY RECEPTION 

9/15  

This year MSDC will be celebrating 

Grandparents Day on  

September 15 from 9:30 am until 

10:30 am. We will hold a 

reception with light snacks and 

refreshments in the Fellowship 

Hall where the three year olds and 

up can enjoy spending time with 

their grandparents. The two year 

olds and under will have snacks 

and refreshments in their 

classrooms. The children will 

make cards in Resource with Mrs. 

Kelly to be given to their 

grandparents that day. 

PARENT/TEACHER 

CONFERENCES 

10/ 17 - 21  

Our teachers would like to meet 

with you to update you on your 

childôs development. Parent/

Teacher Conferences will be held 

October 17 through the 21 during 

the hours of 12 noon to 2 pm, in 

15 minute time slots. During this 

time, your childôs teacher will 

update you on your childôs 

development including reviewing 

the Ages & Stages Questionnaire 

regarding your childôs social/

emotional development, 

Developmental Milestones 

Checklist, and any other important 

information regarding your child 

that you or your childôs teacher 

would like to discuss. If you wish 

to meet with your childôs teacher 

in person, or via phone call, 

please schedule an appointment in 

advance. Sign-up sheets will be 

made available during the week of 

October 10 - 14. 



 

September 
2016 
A BIG welcome back to 

returning and new 

students to MSDC! We 

hope everyone had a 

great summer and we 

are excited to get the 

new school year started!  

1 & 2 
Closed for Teacher 
Workdays 

5 
Closed for Labor Day 

6 
Re-Open for New 
Classes 

15 
9:30 - 10:30 am 
Grandparents Day 
Reception 

26 
Yankee Candle 
Fundraiser Begins 

whatõs happening here 

October 
2016 
 

17 
Fall Pictures 
8:30 am Infants - Twos 

Yankee Candle 
Fundraiser Ends 
 

18 
Fall Pictures 
8:30 am Threes - Pre-K 

17 - 21 
Parent Teacher 
Conferences 

Noon - 2 pm each day 

(Schedule appointment 
w/your teacher) 

whatõs happening here looking ahead 

   OUR 
 STAFF 

Janis Greene, Director 
jgreene@mainstumc.org 
 
Julia Farmer, Assistant Director 
Julia@mainstumc.org 
 
Myrtle F. Hatcher, Pastor 
pastor@mainstumc.org 

Main Street Day Care & Preschool 
202 N. Main Street 
Suffolk, Virginia 23434 
 
Office: 757.539.3431 
www.mainstreetdaycare.org 

Find us on 

Facebook 

FALL PICTURES 

10/ 17&18  

Pictures will be taken by Lifetouch 

on October 17 & 18. Infants 

through the Two Year Old 

Department will take their pictures 

on October 17 starting at  

8:30 am. Threes through Pre-

Kindergarten will take their 

pictures on October 18 starting at 

8:30 am. 

STAFF UPDATES:  

Haley Adcock- After over two years 

of caring for our Main Street 

children, Ms. Haley has left to 

focus on her nursing program. She 

has been a great asset to MSDC 

and has made many lasting 

connections with our families. We 

wish her the best of luck in her 

future! 

You may see some familiar faces 

in different classrooms come 

September. Here is a list of 

teacher/classroom updates. Please 

look to the classroom bulletin 

boards for staff bios. 

Ý Amanda Armstrong - Infant 

Room 

Ý Dayanna Peavey - Young 

Toddlers 

 

Ý Keeley Boone - Young Fours 

Ý Annette Weisheit - School Age 

After Care 

BACK TO CHURCH 

SUNDAY  

September 11 is ñBack to Churchò 

Sunday at Main Street. If you 

have been thinking about starting 

your children in church, we would 

love to have you here. Give 

church a try and start here with 

us! We are glad you chose our 

Day Care and Preschool for your 

child and want you to know we 

consider you a part of our church 

family. Blessings for a wonderful 

new school year from of us at 

Main Street Church. 



 1  Closed for Teacher Workday 

 2  Closed for Teacher Workday 

 5  Closed for Labor Day 

 6  Re-Open for New Classes 

 15  Grandparents Day Reception 
9:30 am-10:30 am 

 26  Yankee Candle Fundraiser 
Begins  

 1  MSUMC Fall Festival 

 17  Fall Pictures starting @  
8:30 am (Infants through Two 
Year Old Dept.) 

  Yankee Candle Fundraiser 
Ends  

 18  Fall Pictures Starting @  
8:30 am (Three Year Old Dept. 
through Pre-Kindergarten Dept.) 

17 -  Parent/Teacher Conference 

 21  from 12 noon - 2 pm 
(scheduled appt. w/teacher) 

 26  Carving Pumpkins with 
Mrs. Kelly 

 31  Costume Party & Dance in 
Fellowship Hall @ 10 am 

 Yankee Candle Fundraiser - 
Dates to be Determined 

 
 23  Thanksgiving Lunch in 

Fellowship Hall @ 11:30 am, 
Threes & Up (Toddlers-Twos in 
classrooms) 

 24  Closed for Thanksgiving 
Break 

 25  Closed for Thanksgiving 
Break 

 
Christmas Program Threes ï 
Pre-Kindergarten @ 7 pm in 
Sanctuary (Date to be 
determined) 

23 -  Closed for Christmas/ 

 31  New Year Break 

 
 1  Closed for Christmas/New 

Year Break 

 2  Closed for Christmas/New  
  Year Break 

 3  Re-open for New Classes 

 
 14  Sweetheart Dance in 

Fellowship Hall @ 10:00 

 20  Closed for Presidentôs Day 

 
 28  Spring Pictures starting @  

8:30 am (Infants through Two 
Year Old Dept.) 

 29  Spring Pictures starting @  
8:30 am (Three Year Old Dept. 
through Pre-Kindergarten Dept.) 

 Spring Fundraiser - Date to 
be determined 

 
17 -  Parent/Teacher  

 21  Conferences from noon-2 pm 
(scheduled appt. w/ teacher) 

 23  Easter Pageant 

24 -  Week of the Young Child 

 28  

 
 1 -  Teacher Appreciation Week 

 5  

 11  Motherôs Day Breakfast  
8-9 am 

 25  Pre-Kindergarten Graduation 
@ 7 pm in Sanctuary 

 29  Closed for Memorial Day 

 
 2  Field and Fun Day 

Celebration 10 am-12 noon 

 15  Fatherôs Day Breakfast  
8-9 am 

 
 3  4th of July Celebration @  

10 am; Class Parties @  
11:30 am 

 4  Closed for the 4th of July 

 

 31  Closed for Teacher Workday 
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 ___________________   

 ___________________   

 ___________________   

 ___________________   

 ___________________   

 ___________________   




